
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
The Citizens United decision overwhelmingly increased the ability of special interests to buy politicians 
and determine the outcome of all elections.  This Democratic Republic will not stand much longer when 
one considers bought elections and the poor education of the general public which is not 
knowledgeable in corrupt politics.  Nor will the public have recourse to stop the formation of yet 
another Dictatorship coming to power.  America will be just another dictatorship or worse on the planet 
and the citizens will suffer accordingly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sharon Conn 
PO Box 1885 
Sandy, OR 97055-1885 
(503) 622-1228 
 
 
 


